
Email from Nantucket Police Department Lt. Angus MacVicar to Nantucket Current, 
outlining the improvements made to the LORAN dormitories with the $4.5 million 
allocated by Town Meeting voters:  
 
Men’s dorm: 

• Repairs to exterior masonry 
• Installation of exterior insulation panels, shingles and building trim 
• Replacement of all exterior doors and windows 
• Removal of asbestos floor tiles 
• Installation of resinous flooring 
• Renovation to kitchen area 
• Replacement of interior window trim and damaged wallboard 
• Painting of interior walls and trim 
• Renovation of form rec area to living space 
• Replacement of the roof and fascia trim 
• Installation of exterior lighting 

  
Women’s dorm: 

• Repairs to exterior masonry 
• Installation of exterior insulation panels, shingles and building trim 
• Replacement of all exterior doors and windows 
• Removal of asbestos floor tiles 
• Installation of resinous flooring 
• Renovation to kitchen area 
• Replacement of interior window trim and wallboard 
• Painting of interior walls and trim 
• Replacement of propane furnace with electric heat pumps 
• Replacement of hot water system 
• Upgrade/replacement of electrical service. 
• Renovate/expand toilet/shower facilities 
• Interior space renovation to add additional rooms 
• Renovate storage area to add additional room and toilet 
• Replacement of the roof and fascia trim 
• Installation of exterior lighting 

 


